
In 2005, a Federal Demonstration Partnership (FDP) survey found that principal investigators (PIs) of federally 
sponsored research projects spend, on average, 42 percent of their time on associated administrative tasks. 
These findings were confirmed by the same 2012 survey, despite collective federal reform efforts.

A recent Huron survey of those who manage the business of research in higher education confirmed the FDP’s 
findings. When asked whether or not their institution’s research burden compared to the FDP results, nearly 
half of respondents, 49 percent, indicated that their research burden was at or above 42 percent.
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HOW DO YOU COMPARE TO THE 
NATIONAL AVERAGE FOR TIME SPENT ON 
RESEARCH ADMINISTRATION TASKS? 

HOW DOES YOUR INSTITUTION’S RESEARCH 
BURDEN COMPARE TO THE FDP RESULTS?

We are 
below 42%
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Sign up for Huron’s Future of Higher Education monthly newsletter  

to receive up-to-date news on the business of research, and follow  

@Huron for webinars, events and speaking arrangements.

To learn more about reducing your administrative burden, visit  

www.huronconsultinggroup.com/researchsoftware.

https://www.huronconsultinggroup.com/forms/newsletter-subscriptions
https://twitter.com/huron

